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We wholeheartedly endorse the Wheeler-Ryan plan to redress the homelessness problem in
Portland. It is well past time to take immediate action and to launch longer-term future
initiatives. The people living on Portland’s streets desperately need help. So too do the
businesses operating and residents living on those very same streets. Homeless people need to
be removed from the streets as quickly as possible.

Paul & Angela Papich
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